Swampscott Senior Center Board Meeting

June 13, 2017

In attendance: Norman Freedman, Judy Cyr, Ruth larrabino, Mary Cobbett, Marilyn Cassidy,

Robert Powell, Marilyn Hurwitz (Director)

Old Business

A.
B.

The Clark School History Party was successful with a slide presentation and gifts.
The Pen Pal Party included lunch, bingo and gifts with one boy winning $2.00 on
his birthday.

The grant to the Department of Transportation, for a new van, has been
submitted.

D. The Volunteer Luncheon was enjoyed by many and all.

Gina Bush and Anne Quagrello attended the Behavioral Health Training from
MCOA with about 65 others. The book Being Mortal as a guideline was
suggested. The training was excellent.

New Business

A.

mm oo

On August 19 the Friends of the Senior Center will host a lobster/chicken./
Chowder luncheon for $10.00

A five week art class started in June. Now have two art teaches: Lori Baldacci
and Anne Bowan.

Tai Chi has added another class.

The barbeque is June 15 with 70 people coming.

The Lowell Field Trip is coming up in June.

Diane Reynolds and Elena Kirios have passed the counselor training for Shine and
Transit.

Marilyn H. is planning to meet with the new tech person for the town. We need
a new phone system and computers, desperately.

. Bob Powell discussed a Community Action Plan for Aging Population, which was

issued out of U Mass Boston. Marilyn H will investigate.

Meeting adjourned 9:35
Next meeting September 12, 2017
Respectfully submitted by Marilyn Cassidy



